
Minutes of Basin Villages Forum Meeting Monday 21st June, 2021. St Georges Basin 
Community Centre, Meriton Street, St Georges Basin. Commenced 7.30 pm 

 
Welcome:  
 
Candidates present:  
Jo Warren (Ward 2 Greens) 
John Kotlash (Labor Ward 2) 
Terrie Gardner (Labor Ward 3) 
Gillian Boyd (Labor Ward 3) 
 
Present: 17. 
 
Apologies:  
John Levett, Deb Shapira, Robyn 
Blackman, Paul Hawkins, Norm Webb, 
Ron Tomlin, Christine McInerney, Karen 
Owen, Betty & Wayne Smith. 
 
Minutes of March meeting read out by 
Chair.  
Moved Phil Blackman. Second Greg 
Owen. 
 
Matter Arising from Minutes:  
‘Building Better Communities workshop’ 
May meeting was cancelled because of 
COVID scare. Meeting has been moved 
to 30th June. 
 
Village Grove: Phil Blackman gave 
detailed update on this DA.  
 
Bherwerre Wetland update was 
presented to meeting.  
 
Erowal Bay shop DA: update was 
presented to the meeting. 
 

Financial Report: 
• Cheque ac $175.42 
• Term Dep $3,367.60 
Total $3,543.02 

Moved Narrell Brown. 2nd Phil Blackman. 

 
 
 
 

Correspondence list read out by Chair: 
Matters Arising: 
 
Elsie Young park playground 
opening. Jo Warren had attended, 
reported that it was well-attended. The 
finished playground was welcomed by 
the local community.  
 
Shoalhaven Hospital Action Group: 
Report of the meeting was presented. 
 
Street-planting/tree-replacement 
policy: 
Forum send letter to Shoalhaven City 
Council on this issue. 
 
Send Vince di Pietro an invitation to 
attend a forthcoming meeting.  
 
GENERAL BUSINESS. 
 
Bay & Basin Community-Led plan. 
Phil Blackman presented an update, to 
the meeting. 
 
GP shortage was discussed. Dr  
Manderson’s letter was recommended 
to be read. 
 
Spring into Sanctuary Point: 16th 
October Francis Ryan Reserve 9.00 am. 
 
Anson Street: update was given to the 
meeting. 
 
Meeting Closed 9.00 pm 


